
 
 

 
 

   
 

    
     

                     

 
 

  
 

                  
         

 
                

                 
                   

                
                  

        
 

        
      

 
           

 
  

 
  

    
 
 
 
 

   
       

   
      

 
   

 
  

   
     

    
  

    
 

 
      

    
      

    
  
    

 

10th August, 2020 

Stock Code: BSE: 500696 
NSE: HINDUNILVR 
ISIN: INE030A01027 

BSE Limited National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 
Corporate Relationship Department, Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, 
2nd Floor, New Trading Wing, Plot No. C/1, G Block, 
Rotunda Building, P.J. Towers, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Dalal Street, Bandra (E), 
Mumbai 400 001 Mumbai 400 051 

Dear Sirs, 

Sub: Submission of Notice for attention of Equity Shareholders of the Company in respect of transfer of Equity 
Shares to Investor Education and Protection Fund (IEPF) Account. 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we hereby enclose copies of the notice for the attention of the equity shareholders 
of the Company in respect of transfer of equity shares of the Company to Investor Education and Protection Fund 
(IEPF) Account, published on Monday, 10th August, 2020 in the following newspapers in accordance with the 
requirements of Section 124(6) of the Companies Act, 2013 read with Investor Education and Protection Fund (IEPF) 
Authority (Accounting, Audit, Transfer and Refund) Rules, 2016: 

1. Business Standard (English) All India Edition; 
2. Navshakti (Marathi) Maharashtra Edition 

You are requested to kindly take above information on your records. 

Thanking You. 

Yours faithfully, 
For Hindustan Unilever Limited 

Dev Bajpai 
Executive Director, Legal & Corporate Affairs 
and Company Secretary 
DIN: 00050516 / Membership No. F3354 

Encl: As above 



 

 

 



 

 


